## Presbyterian Women 2023 Memorial Scholarship

In honor of May C. McIntosh



Each year Presbyterian Women awards a scholarship to someone desiring to continue their education post-high school. The scholarship is available to **all members** (age 17 and older) actively involved in the life of this church. Applications must be returned by May 26, 2023. The scholarship will be awarded on Recognition Sunday on June 11 at the 10 am service.

Please fill in the information below and answer the three questions listed below on a separate sheet of paper.

Submit the application,

The completed application can be emailed to sharon.guthrie28@gmail.com with a subject line: Presbyterian Women Memorial Scholarship or returned to the church office in an envelope marked "PW Scholarship Application".

If you have any questions, please contact Sherry Guthrie at sharon.guthrie28@gmail.com.

Name			
Address			
Phone			
Email			

## Questions to be answered:

- In what ways have you been active in the life of this church?
- How has your involvement in the church shaped the person you have become?
- What are your plans for continuing your education?